
Beverly Shores Elementary School

Recommendation:

 Designate a ‘pedestrian space’ or crosswalks across 
driveways and install sidewalk in the open asphalt area 
on the north side of Griffin Rd between the school and 
US 441.

 Crossing guard noted that the turning radius on the 
northwest corner is tight, and sometimes trucks ‘jump’ 
the curb.  This corner is very tight due to the building on 
this corner.

 Conduct additional analysis of this intersection to identify 
additional safety improvements regarding access to BP 
and adjacent development and pedestrian movement. 
Any future redevelopment on this corner should include 
expanding this sidewalk / corner. 

Priority Project #4
Safety Improvements at US 441 and Griffin Rd
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Griffin Rd East of US 441, Looking East


